
CSRDS REPORT 

It is with great sadness that we report the passing of our past President, Eric 

McCormack yesterday afternoon. Eric and Diane are directors from New Brunswick 

Next meeting is next Saturday.   

Planning for Calgary is proceeding well.  Some calling assignments have gone out. 

 

ENTANDEM:  Nothing more to report. Still a dog’s breakfast.  Some leaders have had 

their accounts straightened out, some haven’t.  If you have issues, please contact 

Serge Cassano 

Industry Partnership Lead 

serge.cassano@entandemlicensing.com  

647.264.5672 | 647.760.6755 
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